Miss S. Watson (Headteacher)

Back Lane

Warton

Carnforth

LAS 9QU

Tel: 01524 734305

Email : head@archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk

05/03/20

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with very mixed emotions that | write to inform you that yesterday our Headteacher,
Sarah Watson has been appointed to a Headship in Colne. Sarah’s appointment is richly
deserved and | hope her new school fully understands what an exceptional Headteacher they
will have from September. We wish her congratulations and every success in her new
venture but are equally devastated to see her move on.

Sarah has been the mainstay of our school for three years. During this time she has led the
school to success in OFSTED inspections, curriculum development, school reorganisation and
a strong upward trend in results. Much of this is a direct result of her amazing work ethic, her
energy and her exuberant personality which has been experienced by pupils, staff, parents and
governors throughout her time with us. Her educational philosophy has placed all pupils in
our school at the centre of learning opportunities which will encourage them to develop and
grow. She has always demanded high standards from staff and pupils, consistently giving the
highest possible commitment herself. We will miss her.

In the light of today’s events the Governing Body will shortly begin the recruitment process to
secure a substantive Headteacher for September. We will keep you informed of this process

as it develops.

Kind regards,
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Mary Jackson
(Chair of Governors of Archbishop Hutton’s Primary School)



